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 Message from Mrs Kirby 
The children really enjoyed their hot chocolate with me today. It 
was lovely to spend time with so many excellently behaved and hard 
working children.  
Please have an 
enjoyable and safe 
weekend. 
Mrs Kirby  

 

 Rockstars/Comfies Fundraising Day 

Thank you to everyone who made an 
effort for our Fundraising Friday. We 
have managed to raise a total of 
£180.91. As you know, this will help 
subsidise the cost of the Panto next 
year and various trips throughout the 
year.  



 

 

Swimming Gala - East Riding Leisure 
On Tuesday, a team of 6 boys and 6 girls went to East Riding 
Leisure to participate in the annual KS2 swimming gala. The 
children took part in various events (each split into 3 heats of 
other competing swimmers) of backstroke, front crawl, 
breaststroke and freestyle. After these events the 6 fastest 
swimmers from each event were then placed into a final. Well done 
to the following children who made these finals: 
Woody - 4th place backstroke 
Archie - 2nd place breaststroke 
Ronnie - 3rd place front crawl 
Archie - 2nd 2 length freestyle 
 
After the individual events, the children then moved onto the team 
events which involved 4 x 1 length girls and boys relay, 4 x 1 length 
mixed medley (breast, back and front crawl) and finally 2 x length 
mixed freestyle.  
 
All the children gave their best efforts in all the races they took 
part in! Overall, the final results were: 
 
1st Martongate 
2nd Bay 
3rd OLSP 
4th Burlington 
5th Flamborough 
6th Wold Newton/ Boynton 
7th Hilderthorpe 
8th Bempton 
 
A massive well done to the following children: Archie Wood, Ronnie 
Wood, Ethan Evans, Woody Wilkinson, Reggie Merrills, Riley Steer, 
Mollie Yorke, Maddie Yorke, Adelaide Forster, Sophie Bower , 
Elisha Waite and Daine Blair. Unfortunately, no photographs were 
allowed during the event.  

Medical Appointments - Collecting early  

Please ensure if you would like to collect your child early for a 
medical /dental appointment you have your appointment card so we 
can photo copy it and place a copy of this on your childÕs file. 
 
If your child is not being collected by the usual family member 
then please inform the class teacher via dojo. 
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Trip to Headlands - Year 6 
On Thursday, the Year 6s went to Headlands secondary school for 
a maths morning. It was designed to give our Year 6s an idea of 
the structure of their learning at secondary school, to help with 
transition, and to introduce them to the maths they will be 
learning. They used Scratch to create a programme to show 
probability, then looked at how our language, fractions, decimals 
and percentages relate to probability. It was a great morning and 
we look forward to visiting there again soon to explore other areas 
of their curriculum. 



 

 
 
 
 

 

The children had an exciting time this week 
singing as part of the Yorkshire Coast Radio 
ÕSleep ‘til SantaÕ campaign.  
They looked and sounded amazing! 

Listen out for them on the 20th December on ‘This is the CoastÕ - 
throughout the day. This will also be posted on their website and 
Facebook page. 

‘Sleeps ‘til SantaÕ 



 

 

Monday 2nd December   Production tickets go on sale £1    
       (initially 2 per child) 

       Raffle tickets go on sale 

Friday 6th December   Fundraising Friday (Non uniform, come  
       dressed as sports stars or comfies in return 
       for chocolate or a £1 donation) 

Monday 9th December  Year 3/4 Christmas Play performance for  
       Parents/Toddlers 2pm 

Tuesday 10th December  Christmas Dinner Menu - £2.30/FSM   
       Christmas Jumpers/Headwear welcome! 

Wednesday 11th December Year 3/4 Christmas play evening 6pm start 

Friday 13th December   Raffle prize assembly (pupils & staff only) 

Wednesday 18th December Scarborough Spa Pantomime - ‘CinderellaÕ 

Thursday 19th December   Christmas party day - (free party food  
       available for all children at lunchtime - please 
       come dressed in  party clothes 

Friday 20th December  Break up for Christmas 

Tuesday 7th January   Children return to school 

Please note these dates may be subject to change. 
More details about many of the events will be sent 

Dates for Diary 



 Burlington Junior School Noticeboard 

Club Cancellations 
Football club finishes at 4.15 
Gardening Club has now finished until further notice. 

Dinner Receipts 
If you pay school dinners for your child, please ensure you retain your 
receipts which are sent to class daily and distributed by the 
teacher to your child. 

Weather 
Please ensure your child brings in a coat/hat/gloves to school 
As we are approaching colder winter weather. 

Scooters/Bikes 
Please remind your child and those children who may be picking up 
their siblings that cycling is not permitted on the playground as it 
can cause an accident at busy times. 

Fundraising Fridays 
We have one more Fundraising Friday coming up next week 6/12/24. 
Tickets still available for our 2 night stay raffle on Facebook or contact the 
office. 

 



 


